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    Louisville Ky 

September  2023 

 

Director’s Track 
Ray & Angela Taylor                              Chapter Director 

 

Each year in September, Chapter “A” takes 

a multi-day motorcycle trip. This year it 

was a 9-day trip consisting of the States of 

Kentucky, W Virginia, Virginia, N 

Carolina, and Tennessee. The ride is put 

together by Don Price and each day is 

planned from start to finish which includes 

sightseeing, special roads to ride, restaurants, and lodging. This year 

Kent Risen had planned a West Virginia trip that had gotten cancelled 

due to weather last year so the first part of our Weekly trip was the 

West Virginia trip.  There is also time set aside for personal time and 

allowance for special sights that pop up along the way. Unfortunately, 

Angela and I were not able to attend this year due to family health 

problems. Fortunately, the health problems turned out that we could 
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probably have attended but in cases like this, you do not want to take 

the chance.  Every day we would watch for the pictures to be posted on 

Facebook and read the conversations on Voxer.  Each day Angela and 

I would repeat over and over how we wished that we were there with 

the group. Next year, the plan is for Michigan, the Upper Peninsula, 

Lower Canada, and then Niagara Falls plus the trip toward home 

through New York and Ohio. 

 

Each year we welcome members of other chapters to join us and enjoy 

an exceptional Motorcycle trip along with all the fantastic fellowship. 

I assure you that God Willing, Angela, and I will not miss the 2024 

Chapter A, Don Price trip to the North. 

 

Angela and I have made a lot of trips through the US. But without a 

doubt, the Don Price trips are the best. We hope that everyone has had 

a good and safe 2023 riding season so far and we are all looking 

forward to the Fall riding season. 

 

We cordially invite everyone to join us at our monthly Chapter 

meetings. We always enjoy seeing everyone and enjoy a few laughs and 

pleasantries together. Please ride safely and we look forward to seeing 

all of you soon. 

 

Ray & Angela Taylor 

 

 

 
Ride Coordinator       Don Price 
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Assistant Ride Coordinator         

 Kent Risen 
 
 
As we approach Fall it's important that we 
remember that the beautiful colors of the turning leaves also present additional 
risks to motorcycles. Leaves can cause a severe loss of traction especially when 
wet. Leaves can also hide other obstacles such as damp roads, potholes, and 
branches. 
 
Also, many animals are more active in the Fall as they prepare for Winter, and 
deer collisions in Kentucky increase beginning in October through December (KY 
Dept of Fish and Wildlife). 
 
Hoping you have a fun but safe fall! 
 
 
 

 

Membership Enhancement   

 Dean Miller/Miles Justice            
  
Wing’d Rider started offering memberships 
a little over a year ago, time sure has a way 
of slipping by so this is a reminder for 
everyone to check your membership card 
and renew your annual Wing’d Rider 

membership! 
 
It takes time to get things rolling in a new organization, but things are beginning to 
fall into place. For your dues with a Wing’d Rider membership, which is inexpensive 
by most standards, you get a bi-monthly magazine with all sorts of interesting 
articles, online networking among other members nationwide, a yearly Rally put 
together by Wing’d Rider, Insurance coverage for our State events,  and now 
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starting shortly there will be some sort of roadside assistance package being 
offered. To be able to offer more benefits to its members Wing’d Rider will need to 
grow and in order to grow it needs new members. Having said that, it brings me to 
the conclusion that there is some confusion as to who can participate in Chapter A 
events, meetings, or rides. Chapter A is affiliated with Wing’d Rider, so as a Chapter 
A member you must have a Wing’d Rider membership. The Chapter allows a person 
to attend 3 rides, events, or meetings so they can see if it is something they want to 
be a part of. We like to call it “Chapter life” which is really one of the best benefits 
and lots of fun.  After that time, we ask that you become a member of Wing’d Rider 
to continue with Chapter A events and rides.  We want EVERYONE to enjoy being a 
part of our Chapter, but it simply wouldn’t be fair if some paid and some did not 
while enjoying all the awesome benefits! 
 
 

August/September’s Copycat Challenge 
photo was taken at Locust Grove, 561 
Blankenbaker Lane, Louisville, KY 40207.  
It is a really neat place.  Be sure to check 
out their website, locustgrove.org, 
beforehand because they offer tours, 
special performances, and even a book sale 
on certain days. The goal for the Challenge 
is to reproduce the picture as closely as 
possible using your bike in place of ours to 

be entered to win a $10 Rooster’s gift card at the October meeting (September 
meeting we will be on the yearly trip). 
 
 
 
  

               Chapter Visits: 
No Chapter visits so far this month 

due to our Annual trip. 
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           2023 Past Rides:   
Chapter A’s Annual September Ride September 2nd-10th 

 
Chapter A’s annual ride this year was a big success with some folks from 

Chapter S in Elizabethtown joining us.  It was a great group of people with 

eight bikes and 14 riders and lots and lots of great riding through Kentucky, 

West Virginia, Virginia, North Carolina, and Tennessee.  Our overnight stops 

included Glenn Ferris West Virginia, Marion Virginia, Asheville  North 

Carolina, Monteagle Tennessee, and Lebanon Tennessee.  Thanks to Don Price 

and Kent Risen for planning routes and thanks to everyone who joined us and 

made the ride so much fun!  Also, thanks for all the great pictures from 

everyone in the group!! 
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Editor’s desk    Karen  Risen 

Thanks to everyone for another great 

newsletter made possible by YOU!! 

 

 

 

 

 

2023 Chapter A Rides and Event Schedule: 

Have suggestions for a ride?? Please contact Don Price or Kent 

Risen, our Ride Coordinators, and they will make it happen 

 

September 16th General Jackson Showboat Dinner Cruise 

Nashville, TN  Meet up with Chapter K 

Chapter K is planning an overnight in 

Nashville with a lunch or dinner cruise on the 

General Jackson showboat. Some of the 

Chapter A members are interested in riding 

down to meet up with them.  See Greg Leslie 

of Chapter K for more information. 
 

All rides listed are tenatative and subject to change to due to weather, 

participation, or availability!!  Please check with Chapter A or our 

facebook page for the most recent updates and ride information!! 
 

 

 

You can find more up to date information for future rides on Chapter A’s Facebook page or 

website: chaptera.org 
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Kentucky District Events: 
 

 

 
 
 

2023 Ky District Events: 
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2024 Kentucky District Events and Rallies 
 
January 27th Kentucky Ops Meeting 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1st Kentucky Ride-In hosted 

by Chapter K in Henderson, Ky 
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2023 Kentucky Blast was a huge Success! 
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State Educator’s Report 
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Watch Chapter A Derby City Wing Rider’s https://chaptera.org for 

weekly dinner, movie, and upcoming  

weekend rides!! 

     Chapter A Monthly Meet!!  

2nd Saturday of the Month Roosters 

10430 Shelbyville Rd Louisville, KY 

40223     11amMeeting begins at Noon.  
 

Chapter A did not meet in September due to most of the active members 

riding on our Annual trip!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Facebook page: Derby City Wing Riders Louisville Ky and our website: 

chaptera.org  
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Marble Game Winner:    
 
 

 

 

 

 

50/50 Winners:   

          

1st Place Winner:   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                    2nd Place Winner: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

(Thanks to all who played) 
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              Birthdays:              
        

        

       Chanel Blue                   August 20th 

       Ray Taylor                    September 9 

                                       Kent Risen                    September 11 

 

 

 

 Anniversaries:              

 
Kent and Karen Risen       October 13th 

Ray and Angela Taylor     October 17th 

 

     

Chapter A’s Next Meeting will be 

Saturday October 12th!!   
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State Couple of the Year Coordinators 
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Chapter A 2023 Couple of the Year and State Couple 
Dean and Lora Miller 
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Chapter A’s Individual of the Year 
and State Individual:   
              Miles Finley Justice 

 
Chapter A’s 3rd annual September trip was a huge 
success. The roads and views were amazing. The 
weather cooperated nicely with the only rain occurring 

on Saturday afternoon while we were safely inside the hotel playing Mexican 
train dominos. Most importantly, the people riding were the best! We initially 
started the trip with 14 riders and 8 bikes, including 6 folks from Chapter S. Four 
of the Chapter S contingent headed home on Monday morning and the other 2 
left us Tuesday morning. Finally, Kent and Karen Risen headed back to Louisville 
Wednesday morning while the remaining 6 riders continued to the Chattanooga 
area. We accepted the challenge to ride the Back of the Dragon in Tazewell, VA, 
and conquered it with aplomb. We also enjoyed some of the best scenery around 
on the Blue Ridge Parkway from Virginia to Asheville, NC. Of course, with Chapter 
A, there was plenty of good food enjoyed along the way. We saw and did a lot 
during those nine days and made memories to last a lifetime! Those who were 
unable to join us were certainly missed! I am already looking forward to next 
year’s trip to Niagara Falls, Ontario, Canada, and hope all of Chapter A will be able 
to go as well as anyone from the other chapters who are brave enough to spend a 
few days with Chapter A! 
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Guess the Celebrity Biker????  Keanu Reeves was the 
celebrity biker for August.  Here is the Celebrity Biker 
for September, any guesses??? 
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KY State Newsletter:  kyroadriders.org 
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                  Area Chapter Meetings in the Bluegrass State: 
 
 
   Chapter A                    2nd Saturday of the month @ Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Rd. 

Louisville KY                         11:00am Lunch.  Meeting begins at Noon.  

40223                                         

 www.chaptera.org 
 

   Chapter C                       3rd Saturday of the month @ Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

    Lexington KY                         11:00am Lunch.  Meeting begins at Noon.             
    40509 
    www.kybluegrasswings.org 

 

Chapter G                         1st Tuesday of the month @ American Legion Post 4, 8385 US                                    

Florence KY                            Hwy42.  6:00pm Dinner.  Meeting begins 7:00pm. 
    41042 
   www.chapterg.org 
 

Chapter K                      3rd Sunday of the Month @ Golden Corral 1320 N Green St 
Henderson KY                           Lunch at Noon.  Meeting begins 1:00pm. CENTRAL TIME 
42420 

 
   Chapter S     Varies between 1st and 2ND Sunday of the month @ Shoney's,                                             

  Elizabethtown KY                        1046 Executive Dr.  4:00pm Dinner.  Meeting begins 5:00pm.  
  42701 

 
   Chapter T                            3rd Saturday of the month Giovanni’s pizza 261 Court St 

Paintsville KY                          Eat at 5pm. Meeting begins 6:00pm.  
41240 
 

   Chapter Y                              1st Thursday of the month @ Majestic Family Restaurant,                                                              

   Mayfield KY                                700  S. 6th Street.  6:00pm dinner.  Meeting begins 7:OOpm  

   42066                                                                                                         CENTRAL TIME 
 
 



 26  

 
 
 
 

Chapter T won the Traveling Plaque at the Kentucky Blast 

which starts our new competition for the Season.  The Plaque will be 
available at their meeting on September 21, 2023.  They meet at 
Giovanni’s Pizza, 261 Court St., Paintsville Ky.  They eat at 5pm and 
meet at 6pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Check out our Webpage: chaptera.org     

 
 
 
 


